
    

                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

    
 

Breakfast Times. 
Breakfast at Crafty Crofters is served between 7.30am – 8.20am at the latest. This is because we must 

clear the hall away ready for the start of the school day at 8.45am. 

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of staff. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

 

 

 

We hope that you have all settled back into work and school after the Christmas & New Year 

break!!!! If there is ever anything at all you need to speak to us about, please do not hesitate 

to ask. 
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  Design a Christmas Jumper Competition. 
We would like to say really well done to all our winners in our Christmas competition and also to all the children 

who entered. All of their designs were amazing and all very unique. The different designs showed how much 

time and effort that had been put into them.   WELL DONE!!!! 

 

 

 

Car Park (Health & Safety) 
Please can we remind parents/carers to take extra care in the carpark when bringing and collecting your 

children to and from Crafty Crofters Club. Please be mindful that it is a very busy car park, as teaching 

staff will be arriving and leaving work during the Club times. This is to help to prevent any accidents 

occurring. 

If you have any questions please ask. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
 

This Terms Activities. 
This term we are looking at many different themed activities. These themes include Chinese New Year, 

Valentine’s Day, Mother’s Day. Easter and Spring Activities, painting, junk modelling, decorating biscuits etc. If 

you or your children have any ideas and suggestions for activities alongside these themes, or any other 

activities that they would like to do, please let us know, so that we can look at including them in our planning. 

Also, if your child has any particular interests, it would be very useful if you could let us know, as we can then 

plan activities alongside them. This means that we can continue to provide a fun and stimulating environment for 

all the children to enjoy. 

Thank you. 

 

Contact information. 
If you need to inform us of anything e.g. Cancelling sessions, requesting extra sessions or just a 

general question, you can call the school office on: 01543 490261  - email: 

office@croft.staffs.sch.uk  or you can email Christine Fryer (The Crafty Crofters Club Manager) 

direct on staff34@croft.staffs.sch.uk    

(We will be happy to help) 
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